Notice of Adjournment
of the
Board of Education Regular Meeting
for the
Lodi Unified School District

November 19, 2018

The Lodi and Stockton area continues to experience unhealthy air quality conditions. In order to
minimize public exposure to poor air quality, and due to the related closure of District schools
and facilities through November 20, 2018, notice is hereby given that the Board of Education

. (“Board”) Regular Meeting for the Lodi Unified School District set to be held on Tuesday,
November 20, 2018 at 7:00 PM at James Areida Education Support Center will not go forward
as scheduled. The meeting is hereby adjourned to Tuesday, December 4, 2018 at 7:00 PM at
James Areida Education Support Center. (Government Code sections 54954.2(b)(3), 54955, and
54956.)

SIGNED: @W’L mi’m-

Jgseph NaVa, Clerk of the Board
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